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June 23, 2018 

Dear patient and friend, 

I want to start by thanking you for your trust and loyalty in allowing us to be your dental 
healthcare provider.  I feel blessed to have had such wonderful patients.  I have worked diligently 
to insure a smooth transition since taking over the practice in January following Dr. Jeffrey 
Nichols’ passing. I look forward to continuing to provide outstanding dental care for many more 
years to existing and new patients alike.  

I am pleased to announce that not only will my son, Dr. Derek Chenet, will join the 
practice as a fulltime associate as of July 2018, we will also be joined, in August, by Dr. Derek’s 
fiancée, Dr. Veronica Yu as a part time associate. Between our wonderful family of patients and 
the three “Dr.  Chenets”, we will be giving a true meaning to the title of “Family Dentistry”.  

 In case you may be wondering… No, I am not retiring! I love doing what I do and hope 
to continue serving you over the next decade at least.  I am so excited about this new chapter in 
my professional career and I am so proud of both Dr. Derek and Dr. Veronica. They will be 
joining our practice with some very impressive credentials having graduated from Columbia 
University College of Dental Medicine and completed two very rigorous and challenging post 
graduate training programs.   I firmly believe we will make an awesome team and will stand out 
in Brevard County as being “THE ELITE DENTAL TEAM” providing excellence in Dental 
Health Care!  

Again, thank you for your trust and loyalty, 

 

Cedric Chenet, DDS 


